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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Invitation for a meeting and ocular inspection on 26-28 April 2023
1 message

PEA Info <info@pea.gov.ph> Thu, Apr 20, 2023 at 3:11 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: R4B CENRO Coron <cenrocoron@denr.gov.ph>, Office of the General Manager <ogm@pea.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

For your acknowledgement, please. Thank you.

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is confidential and may also be privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system. You should not copy or
use it, or any portion of it, for any purpose, nor disclose its contents to any other person.
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